
 
 

Southern Primary Eyecare 
Assessment and Referral Service 

(SPEARS) 

DO YOU 

HAVE A 

SUDDEN 

EYE 

PROBLEM? 
 

You may now have an appointment with most 

Optometrists in the Southern Trust area within 

48 hours to have your Sudden Eye Problem 

assessed and where possible treated, at no 

cost through the HSC. 

 

Please ask at your GP reception/community 

pharmacy for a list of the optometry practices 

providing the SPEARS service. 


